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Possible Injury in Falls City Two Car Accident
(KLZA) No serious injuries were reported in a two-car collision at the corner of 18th & McLean
Streets in Falls City on Friday morning.

Falls City Police say 57 year old Sharon Rosenberger of Falls City was eastbound on 18th Street.
She said she was almost through the intersection when her car was hit by a car driven by 17 year old
Sean Strasheim of Falls City.

Strasheim was northbound on McLean Street and ran into the Rosenberger car.
The Rosenberger car sustained an estimated $1,800 damage. The Strasheim car was totaled.

A passenger in the Rosenberger car, 16 year old Kayle Rosenberger sustained a possible but not
visible injury to her upper arm and shouler area. She was not transported to the hospital.
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